
High Expectations of Learners:
Everyone Learning: Everyone
Supported and Challenged. 

Learners are encouraged to
develop a Growth Mindset,

understanding mistakes help us
learn, demonstrating

determination, hope and
ambition. 

New learning builds on prior
learning and where possible links
are made across the curriculum.
All learning is building Skills for

Life, Learning and Work. 

Learning & assessment
opportunities are carefully
planned, taking account of

children’s interests and allow
learners to develop problem
solving and creativity skills. 

Opportunities for independent
and collaborative learning:

children actively engaged in
different learning opportunities. 

Teachers and Learners talk
about learning intentions and
co-construct success criteria.  

Feedback is purposeful, helping
children to set their own

learning targets and next steps. 

A range of high quality
resources are used, this
includes ICT and the use

of different
environments to increase
interest and motivation. 

Excellent 
Learning & Teaching
at Newmilns Primary


